Padasalai.Net Tenkasi District www.TrbTnpsc.com

Common Half Yearly Examination - December 2023

Standard 11

		MCL IAIL	TI - ENGLISH	ा । । भ वर्ग । । ।	
Time All	owed: 3.00 Hours			laximum Marks: 90	
Instruct	ions: 1. Check the lack of fa 2. Use Blue o	question pape irness, inform or Black ink to v	r for fairness of prin the Hall Supervis write and underline	ting. If there is any	
	diagrams		and underline	and pencil to draw	
Jan 19 19	and swam we	PART-	·I	e Company	
Answer	all the questions.			20×1=20	
Choose	the correct syno	<u>nyms</u> of the u	inderlined words	in the following	
Senten	LC3.				
1)	So common is it the	at I am always i	reluctant to trust.		
2)	a) unwilling	the house in an	c) willing	d) eager	
2)	She <u>hobbled</u> about	h) moved	otless white.		
3)	hone unto	the despondent	c) run t and a new life unto	d) walked	
3)	a) elated	b) spirited	c) frustrated	everyone.	
Choose	the correct anton	vms of the und	derlined worder	a) cheerful	
4)	I fell into conversa	tion with an attr	active young lady in	the next cost	
	a) charming	b) captivating	C) tigly	d\ rayichina	
5)	ine grains were so	attered all over	the place		
	a) gathered	p) picked	c) distributed	d) found	
6)	I do claim to repres	sent nim in all nis	s ruggedness.		
	a) eagerness	b) weakness	c) loneliness	d) sadness	
7)	Choose the word	that can be pl	aced after the word	'court' to form a	
	compound word:	h) gata		0.4.11	
8)	a) file Fill in the blanks	b) gate	Omonhones:	d) bail	
0)	The car skidded to	a halt when I ar	oplied the (hrake / hreak)	
9)	Choose the clippe	ed form of "Den	nonstration":	orake / break)	
	a) Monster	b) Demo	c) Station	d) Demon	
10)	Choose the corre	ct combination	for the compound v	vord 'calling bell':	
	a) Gerund + Noun	b) Gerund + Ve	erb c) Adj.+Noun	d) Adverb+Noun	
11]		by adding a su	itable suffix to the ro	oot word " <u>Peace</u> ":	
	a) -ly	b) -able	c) -ful	d) -ment	
12	Choose the expan	nded form of A	<u>I M:</u> b) Any Time Mor	nėv.	
	a) Automatic Telle	r Machine	d) Always Taken		
40	c) Automated Telle	ofiv to the wor	d ' <u>advantage</u> ' to for	n a new word:	
		h) mic-	c) ir-	a) in	
1/1	Penlace the unde	rlined phrasal v	erb in the sentnece b	elow with a single	
14					
	The crippled soldie	r somehow man	aged to <u>runaway</u> from	the prison camp.	
	a) operate	b) observe	c) escape	d) follow	
15) The meaning of the	e word " <u>absentee</u>	eism" is		
	 a) exceptional cou 	rage	iji ilabitaai tana.	our own interests	
	c) a brutal act	I (- t blan		ou. out, pro-	
16) <u>COVID-19</u> is an ac	ronym that stan	b) Coronavirus d	isease of 2019	
7 m 2 · · ·	a) Koronovali us disease of 2010 d) Keronaavairus disease of 20				
· ·	c) Coronoviruss at	sease of the forei	gn word from the for	llowing:	
17	All bonafide cases	of hardship will			
				d) certificate	
10) Add suitable que	stion tag to the	following sentence		
10	Raji is not a Lawye	er,		d) hasn't she?	
,	a) doesn't she?	b) is she?	c) has she?	u) ilasti conci	
	•			,	

	www.Padasalai.Net www.TrbTnpsc.com				
Tsi11E	9) Identify the pattern of the following sentence:				
19)	Gopi gave Prithvi a book.				
	a) CVIODO h) SVOA				
20)	c) SVAA d) SVOC				
20)	I will never go my conscience in taking a decision.				
	a) across b) against c) above				
THE STATE	a) across b) against c) above d) along				
12/19 VIPDA:	PART-II				
SECTION - 1					
Answer	any four of the following:				
11	Read the following sets of poetic lines given and answer the questions				
· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	that follow:				
21)	"With all my heart I do admire 4×2=8				
	Athletes who sweat for fun or hire"				
1. 1. 1.	a) Whom does the poet admire?				
221	b) For what reason do the athletes sweat?				
22)	Most of all, I want to relearn				
1, 2	How to laugh, for my laugh in the mirror				
40	Shows only my teeth like a snake's bare fangs!				
	a) Whom does the poet want to relearn from?				
23)	b) Mention the figure of speech used here.				
23)	"One infant grows up and becomes a jockey, Another plays basket ball or hockey"				
	a) Who is a jockey?				
	b) Pick out the rhyming words.				
24	"And tell sad stories the death of kings"				
	a) Pick out the alliterated words.				
	b) Who is the speaker?				
25	Defeat we repel, courage our fort;				
1 - 1 - 1 - 1	a) How do we react to defeat?				
	b) Which is considered as our stronghold?				
. 26	26) But now they only laugh with their teeth				
116	While their ice-block-cold eyes				
	a) Who does the word 'they' refer to?				
	b) Explain: 'laugh with their teeth'.				
75-131-40	SECTION - 2				
Answe	er any three of the following:				
	Do as directed:) The lady said to the girl, "Please open the door".				
2/	[Change into Indirect speech]				
30) If you should need to meet me, you can call this number.				
28	[Begin with 'should']				
slania	Geetha saw the snake. She ran away.				
. 29	[Use 'As soon as']				
30) No one has opened that house.				
, , , ,	[Change into passive voice]				
PART - III					
	SECTION - 1 SECTION - 1 SECTION - 1 SECTION - 1				
Expla	in any two of the following with reference to the contexts [200]				
3	1) "Have I not reason to lament				
	What man has made of man"?				
.3	2) "Athletes, I'll drink to you				
. 04.	Or eat with you".				
3	3) "For he's the master criminal who				
	can defy the law".				

45) a) Respond to the given advertisement with BIO-DATA: [Write xxxx for the name and yyyy for the address]

WANTED

Post Graduate 'English Teacher' to handle Higher Secondary Classes in a reputed Matriculation School, situated in Madurai. Salary Negotiable. Candidates should have at least 5 years experience in handling Hr.Sec.Classes. Apply with your BIO-DATA to: The Correspondent ABC Matric Hr. Sec. School, Amritha Nagar, Madurai.

(OR)

b) Write a letter to the commissioner of the corporation complaining about the damaged roads in the city.

46) a) Spot the errors and correct them:

- Balaji is junior than me.
- ii) I wish I am a bird.
- iii) Neither of the boys are guilty.
- iv) She is my cousin sister.
- v) The quality of the mangoes were good.

(OR)

b) Fill in the blanks appropriately as instructed:

- i) Raja was about to _____ his ____ phone. [cell, sell] ii) The teacher gave _____ student a separate topic for the assignment. [any, every]
- iii) The sisters _____ meet everyday, when they lived in the same town. [use semi-modal verb]
- iv) His father ____ (go) for walking everyday. [Write the correct verb]
- v) Don't talk _____ you are eating. [use suitable 'conjunction']

47) a) Identify the field of the following sentences:

- a) Sangeetha stumbled upon a chance to practice running a race.
- b) Robots are steadily moving fiction to fact.
- c) The board has recommended a dividend of 75 percent.
- d) An Indian woman was honoured for reproducing high yielding crops.
- e) "Who am I mere prime minister before the queen of song?" [Commerce, Music, Sports, Social Service, Science] (OR)

b) Read the following passage and answer the questions in your own words:

Orlando, the youngest son of Sir Rowland de Bois, had been left in the care of his eldest brother, Oliver, when their father died; but Oliver proved an unworthy brother. Disregarding the orders of his dying father, he kept Orlando at home, untaught and entirely neglected. But Orlando resembled his noble father so much in his good qualities that even without education he seemed like youth who were dead. To bring this about, he persuaded him to engage in a wrestling match with famous wrestler who has killed many men. It was this cruel brother's neglect of his that made Orlando wish to die, being so friendless.

Questions:

- 1. Who was Oliver?
 - 2. What did his father order him to do?
- 3. Did Oliver do his duty? If not, why?
 - 4. How did Oliver try to kill his brother?
 - 5. Why did Orlando wish to die?